
Charlemont Conservation Commission 
Town Hall 
February 1, 2017 
 
Present: Doug Telling, Doug Johnson, Rob Lingle 
Absent: Bill Harker 
 
 
Called to order at 6:30 pm 
 
Minutes for 12/7/16 approved through signatures. 
 
Information on MACC Environmental Conference distributed 
 
Telling and Johnson inspected a building project at 1681 Rt 2. No Wetland issues present.  
 
Lingle moved and Telling seconded a motion to join other commissions in supporting an MACC 
letter to Governor Baker asking for him to oppose future pipelines through Massachusetts. 
Passed unanimously with no abstentions. 
 
Telling reported that Mark Stinson informed Berkshire East that they need to file an NOI for the 
withdrawal of water of water from the pond. Telling will follow up with Sarah Reynolds at 
Berkshire East. 
 
Lingle moved Telling seconded a motion to adjourn. Unanimous approval, no abstentions. 
 
Adjourned at 7:05 pm. 
 
The minutes are not official until signed. 
  



Documents Reviewed 
2/1/17 
 
Agenda 2/1/17 
Minutes 12/7/16 
Email from MACC regarding letter to Governor Baker 
Invitation to Annual Environmental Conference 
 


